
 

 

 

 
9th June 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ofsted Inspection Outcome 

As you know our school was inspected by Ofsted in April and I’m delighted to say that we 

continue to be judged a good school. 

The Ofsted report can now be found on our school website using the link below and will be 

published on the Ofsted website in a few days.  

https://www.stclementshigh.org.uk/about/ofsted-and-performance-information 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for the many lovely comments we 

received from families and to thank the staff for their continued hard work and dedication. We 

will never be complacent and we look forward to working with you and your children in the 

coming years. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr N. K. Willingham 

Headteacher 
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